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To: Health & Welfare Plan C Participants affected by Hurricane Harvey, Irma or Maria: 
 
The Board of Trustees (“Trustees”) of the IATSE National Health & Welfare Fund 
(“Fund”) is aware that many of our participants’ lives have been disrupted by Hurricanes 
Harvey, Irma, or Maria.  
 
In recognition of the many difficulties you are facing, the Trustees of the Fund voted to 
continue Health & Welfare Plan C coverage for the October 2017 – December 2017 
quarter for those participants who reside in counties designated by FEMA as disaster 
areas and for whom the Fund did not receive the required CAPP premium payment by 
September _20_, 2017 for that quarter. The Trustees understand that this is a time for 
rebuilding and looking toward the future.  It is not a time to be without vital health 
coverage for those participants and their families in affected areas. 
 
Please be assured that your coverage will continue for the October 2017 – December 
2017 quarter.  You will be automatically enrolled in the same coverage you are in as of 
September 30, and any premium payment otherwise due to remain in Plan C has been 
waived.  There is nothing you need to do to remain in coverage.  
 
Please feel free to contact the Fund Office should you have any questions.  
 
 
 
Very Truly Yours, 

 
Anne J. Zeisler 
Executive Director 
 
 


